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Notice of Motion – Patient Travel  

Proposed by Cllr Susan Thomson, seconded by Cllr Frances Murray 
 
Patients have the right, enshrined in law to have the right to safe, effective, person-centred and 
sustainable care and treatment that is provided at the right time, in the right place, and by the most 
appropriate person. Patients have the right to be treated fairly and equally and not be discriminated 
against, whatever their health needs and wherever they live in Scotland. 
 

Whilst recognising that work is ongoing, the Comhairle urges all parties concerned to take urgent 
action to collectively address the concerns of patients regarding transport to health appointments and 
to ensure these rights are met.  
 

 

 

 


